
 

 

Tozer—we will miss your bubbly 
enthusiasm around the school.   

I know that Miss Mossiman has been 
impressed with the  language 
development from all children in 
learning new French words.  Thank 
you for your enthusiasm in engaging 
the students in learning about 
another culture., and all the best for 
your future teaching career.  Miss 
Mossiman will be relieving for Mrs 
Waters next term when she goes on 
her well-deserved long service leave. 

We are continuing to learn by 
working together to develop our 
Literacy Programs—teachers and 
students alike.  I’m impressed with 
the progress students are making in 
all groups—and this is also reflected 
in the recounts of  our events which 
are published in this newsletter.   

Well Done, everyone! 

There has been a wonderful, positive 
feel around the school and I hope that 
this continues into next term.  
Remember that 2nd Term will 
commence for students on Tuesday, 
1st May—and it is only a 9 week 
term.   

This is our reporting term and I look 
forward to looking at all the reports 
and noting the wonderful progress 
and improvements everyone has 
made. 

Stay happy and enjoy your holidays   

Stephanne Dann……..Principal 
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01 May 

First Day Term 2 
Students 

 

 

 

` 
Quote of the 

Fortnight 
 

“The best 

preparation for 

tomorrow is 

doing your best 

today.” 

Anon 

  Term 1 Recap 

Coming 
Events 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

First term  done and dusted and 
so much has been done and 
celebrated over the term.   

In today’s newsletter, classes 
have contributed by providing 
recounts of  some of  the 
activities and events from this 
term—along with “snapshots” of  
the days / events.   

We hope you enjoy reflecting on 
what has been a very busy and 
productive term.  Please note 
that the recounts are re-typed as 
the students have presented their 
work—with no corrections! 

Thank You—to Mrs Waters, 
Miss Tozer and Miss Mosimann 
for their contributions to 
Belmont Primary School this 
term.   

I have enjoyed having Mrs 
Waters as part of  the Admin 
team and I know that she has 
been kept very busy juggling the 
many roles entailed in the 
Deputy’s position.   

Mrs Waters will be taking 5 
weeks long service leave at the 
beginning of  2nd term and I 
wish her a relaxing and 
enjoyable break.   

Miss Tozer has amazed us with 
her musical talents and it’s great 
to see the choir increase in 
numbers each week.  All the best 
in your next ventures, Miss 
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Be Brave & Shave 
Torch Observations 

Helicopter Investigations 

Clean Up Australia Day 

Harmony Day 

Clean Up Day 

Harmony Day 

Harmony  Day 

Amazing Race  

Day 

Music Assembly 

Music Assembly 

Amazing Race  

Day 
Amazing Race  

Day 

Electrical Circuits 

Measuring Activity 
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TENNIS LESSONS  By Zainab 

This term Mrs MacDonald organised tennis lessons 

with a man called Jack.  He taught us how to hold a 

tennis racket and balance the ball on top of the 

flat part.  I am learning how to bounce the ball and 

hit it over the net to another person.   

Jack showed us how to serve, but it is very hard 

because you have to watch the ball in the air. 

Tennis lessons were exciting and fun. 

Crazy Hair Day—Ffloyd 

On craxy hir day Jack and Elies mum got their hair 

shaved and Mrs Dann took her scarf off.  The whole 

school was their and all the parents.   

We did it in the undercover area because it was 

raining.  We did it to race money for cancer. 

I had nothing.  I didn’t have hairspray. I didn’t get 

face paint.  I didn’t get a cupcake but I got to 

watch Be Brave and Shave.  We did it because we 

wanted to race money for cancer. 

It was really fun. 

Crazy Hair Day—Joseph 

On the 14th March, 2018, Wednesday, it was crazy 

hair day and Mrs thomas shaved Jack and Eloie’smum’s 

hair.  The people there were Belmont Primary School 

students, Ms Dann and parents.  Crazy Hair day was 

because of cancer and we raised lots of money. 

On crazy hair day we had cakes, cupcakes and face 

painting and we had lots of fun and happynes was in 

the air.  I had 2 cupcakes and 1 cake and I had lots of 

fun. 

We had lots of fun and me and my friend has lots of 

sugar rushes and we were so happy we raised. 

Crazy Hair Day—Cameron 

On Wednesday 14 March 2018 at Belmont primary 

school, we had the best crazy hair day.  The people 

there were Ms Dann, Mrs Thomas and the people 

shaving there heads were Jack and Eloses mum.  

And we were raising money for cancer research 

and it took place in the undercover area. 

The events there were face painting, hair spraying 

and selling cupcakes.  And two people shaved their 

heads.  I ate 2 cup kces and my hair was purple 

with lots of pony tales. 

At the end everyone went home and school was 

very colourful because of all the hair spraying, 

painted faces and two peoples shave heads.  And 

that was the best day ever. 
Crazy Hair Day—Damian 

On Wednesday the 14th of Martch 2018 BPS got to-

gether in the undercover are for Be Brave and shave 

assembly.  Jack and Gena got thire haire shaved by 

Mrs Thomas to raias money for cancer research. 

At recess we ate cupcakes and had hairspray and face 

pantting.  The cupcakes were 2 x $1, face apnte $2 

and hairspray was $1. 

Everyone had fun at crazy hair day. 

HARMONY DAY  By Deylion 

This term we had a Harmony Day celebration where we 

shared where we come from.  Everyone brought their 

country’s food and we got to try other people’s food.  

Mrs Rigby made nachos, which comes from Mexico, and 

it tasted very good.  My carer, Jay, made Indian rice 

with vegies and it was delicious. 

Ffloyd’s mum, Kirri, sang a couple of songs from New 

Zealand and performed the Haka.  I could understand 

it because I am from the North Island in New Zea-

land.  I really enjoyed it because it was fun. 

Crazy Hair Day—Yazmin 

Crazy Hair Day was a great event in the school lots of 

people were there.  There was BPS students, parents 

and teachers.  Two people shaved their hair.  It was 

out in the under cover area.  Crazy Hair Day happened 

on the 14th march 2018, Wednesday.  We did this to 

raise money for cancer research. 

There was cupcakes, facepaint and hair spray.  Mrs 

Dann also took off her scarf for the first time at 

school.   

It was lots of fun eitherway.  I didn’t have any face-

paint or hairspray but it was still fun. 
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SciTech Excursion 

SciTech Excursion SciTech Excursion 

SciTech Excursion SciTech Excursion SciTech Excursion 

BPS Solar Challenge 

BPS Solar Challenge 

Solar Car Challenge 

Solar Car Challenge 

Solar Car Challenge 

Solar Car Challenge 

Electricity Testing 3D Shapes Electricity Testing 
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GARDENING WITH MRS TERO AND  

MRS ROBINSON 

By Rukkaya 

Every second Thursday of this term, Room 4 did 

gardening with Mrs Tero and Mrs Robinson.  We 

have done lots of weeding and hope to plant some 

crunchy carrots next term.  It is important to 

spread the soil out and make sure that there are no 

weeds before we plant. 

When we are not gardening we stay with Mrs Wa-

ters and learn about healthy eating and lifestyle. 

The best thing about gardening is that we get to 

have a break from being in the classroom and get 

some fresh air. 

LITERACY GROUP   

By Keynan 

I do literacy with Mrs Rigby on Monday to Wednes-

day and go to Miss Lally on Thursday and Friday.  In 

Literacy we learn how to read, spell, write, speak, 

listen and follow directions given by the teacher. 

In Spelling we do Sound Waves and we have Spelling 

homework every night.  We like to do guided read-

ing and shared reading.  Today we read a big book 

called Possum Magic and we got to taste a laming-

ton, ANZAC biscuit, pavlova and Vegemite sandwich.   

We have a stamp card and we get stamps when we 

do something good, then Mrs Rigby lets us play a 

literacy game at the end of the lesson.  
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